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Seymour Rosen

Director

SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California
90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

I'm finally sending along the copy of
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30 Birch Hill Road

Weston, Connecticut
06883
February 22, 1989

the Holyland article that I

promised you when we talked some time ago. My apologies for the

delay and many thanks for your help.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,
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James R. Adams

@



